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September 2023
Dear Students and Parents,
It is hard to believe that another school year has begun!  My name is Mrs. Firely and I will be your child’s learning support teacher/case manager for this school year. Just a little bit about me- this is my 23rd year of  teaching and my 5th year at Butler. Prior to working at Butler, I taught learning support at Mill Creek for 10 years and taught high school learning support for the Wissahickon School District for 8 years.  This summer, I spent a lot of time on LBI with my family.   My daughter, Ava, will be in 11th grade at CB East this year and just received her driver’s permit in June- watch out roads, here she comes! We also have two dogs- Hope and Cooper, both rescue pups who keep me on my toes! 
My goal is for each student is to learn to the best of his or her ability and have fun doing so. I create my classroom so that each child feels safe and secure so that he or she can be motivated to learn and feel OK taking risks. It is my goal to find out your child’s strengths and to utilize them in working on developing areas. I am looking forward to collaborating with you.    Please share the information in this letter with your child. 
Sincerely, 

Krista Firely, Intermediate Learning Support Teacher



Phone : 267-893-4250 (voicemail 1655) 

Email: Kfirely@cbsd.org 

If you could fill out the following survey by clicking the link it will help me learn more about your child:
Parent Survey Link








Sincerely,




          Krista Firely
